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PARTNERS

GP Suite

Cannock Chase Hospital
Cannock

WS11 5XY

Tel:01543 576 660

Fax: 01543 576 663




	P.P.G. MEETING


Date: Tuesday 16th February 2016 @ 1.00pm 

Location: GP Suite Cannock Chase Hospital.

Minutes of Meeting

1 Persons Present.

Sam Rasib. Dr Rasib. David Stagg. Geoff Hacket. Elizabeth Chapman. Pamela Burlingham. Janice Lloyd. Laura Cadman.

2. Apologies.

Sarah Giles. Susan Andrews.

3. Minutes of previous minutes held 15th December 2016

David read the minutes of the last meeting. Minutes passed and agreed.

4. Matters Arising.

Sam spoke to CCG with regards to the return of used Sharp boxes. Not all pharmacies are accepting the boxes at present but Dr. Rasibs’ patients can return their boxes to the surgery.

5. Managers Report

A suggestion made by David to Sam & Dr Rasib about possibly introducing a patient “Buddy” group at the Practice. This has been welcomed and both Sam and Dr Rasib will encourage and assist in helping to set this up with the help from the PPG group members. 
To give a brief description, the patient buddy scheme would involve patients (who have been diagnosed or suffer with a similar condition) volunteering to become a buddy to another patient (who is diagnosed with a similar condition). This would be to help provide support and advice (and maybe even accompany their buddy to hospital appointments if this is what is agreed between them). This would involve members/patients agreeing for their telephone numbers to be provided to a patient (with prior written agreement) who may have worries with a health problem/diagnosis or a forthcoming operation/procedure. The idea is to help newly diagnosed patients with support to help put them at ease.
Collating results for patient survey were given to Sam. Total of 375 had been completed. These results will be posted on the Web Site and in the Surgery. The outcome of the Survey will be discussed at the next meeting.

The answerphone message stating ‘All receptionists are busy’ has now been switched off. This is due to feedback from patients who explained that it was costing them every time they phoned the surgery and the call was being diverted to an answerphone message service informing them that ‘All the receptionists were busy’. The phone should now be answered within three rings (if not engaged). After eight rings the call is automatically diverted to Sam’s phone so that no calls are missed.
Dr Rasib has been trialing a telephone consultation/triage system at the Practice. This means that patients are offered a telephone appointment on the same day if there are no further face-to-face appointments remaining. The Practice have received positive feedback so Dr Rasib shall continue to offer appointments using this method to ensure patients have increased access to be being dealt with on the same day. There will be occasions where the patient will still be asked to attend the surgery following a telephone consultation as the GP feels that further examination is required. If this is the case then the GP will fit the patient in at a convenient time on that day. 
6. Any Other Business

David has arranged for Jo Kennedy to come along and discuss Dementia/Awareness. This will take place Tuesday March 22nd at 1.00pm.

It was discussed that coffee morning could be arranged by the group to discuss health issues and for the group to introduce themselves to potential new members. This time could also be used to advertise new services (e.g. ‘patient buddy’ service).
Sam suggested further ideas such as; group walks, reading clubs etc.), to be arranged by the PPG group as not only would this encourage exercise but would also be a way for other patients to get involved and meet new people. 
A request was made for individual photos, head & shoulders size 6”x4” to be provided/taken of the group members (with written consent) so that they can be used to advertise the PPG group further. These would be displayed on the PPG noticeboard which is situated in the waiting area at the surgery. 
The positions of Vice Chairman and Secretary was deferred till the next meeting
Date of meeting: Tuesday 26th April 2016 at 1.00pm


